Notice of Special General Meeting
Because three of the motions submitted by CS members for consideration at this year’s Annual General Meeting on Sunday 16 August are, in fact, proposals for amendment of the Constitution of Chess Scotland, they may be considered only at a Special General Meeting (SGM).

Rather than convene a separate SGM at a later date, it has been decided to interrupt the AGM (after item 2 on the agenda) and hold an SGM to consider the relevant motions (proposals 1, 2 and 3A on the separate list of motions).

When a vote has been taken on each of the three motions in question, the SGM will be closed and the AGM will resume.
Donald Wilson

(President, Chess Scotland)

31 July 2009
